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MEMO  
TO:  Toronto & East York Community Council  

FROM: Councillor Joe Mihevc, Ward 21, St. Paul’s West  

RE:  Polling for speed humps on Wychwood between Vaughan and Maplewood  

DATE:  August 17, 2010  

 

Recommendations

  

That the Toronto and East York Community Council direct:  

1. Transportation Services to poll eligible householders on Wychwood Avenue, between 
Maplewood Avenue and Vaughan Road, to determine whether residents support the 
installation of speed humps, in accordance with the City of Toronto Traffic Calming 
Policy.  

2. Subject to favourable results of the poll:  

a. The City Solicitor prepare a by-law to alter the section of the roadway on 
Wychwood Avenue, between Maplewood Avenue and Vaughan Road, for traffic 
calming purposes, generally as shown on the attached copy of Drawing No. 
421G-0114, dated July 2010.  

b. Transportation Services take the necessary action to reduce the speed limit from 
forty kilometres per hour to thirty kilometres per hour on Wychwood Avenue, 
between Maplewood Avenue and Vaughan Road, when the speed humps are 
installed.       

http://www.joemihevc.com


        
Background

  
City Transportation staff have reviewed this request and determined that Wychwood Avenue 
does not satisfy the criteria for speed hump installation, however, I recommend that the matter go 
to polling to determine community support for the installation.  

Sincerely,   

Councillor Joe Mihevc 
Ward 21, St. Paul's West  


